
 
 
 
 
March 9, 2020 
 
City of Columbus 
Mayor’s office 
City Hall 2nd Floor 
90 West Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 
  
 
Dear Honorable Mayor Andrew J. Ginther: 
 
I am writing to express my interest in being re-appointed to the Board of Commission 
Appeals. I wish to continue to contribute my professional experience and knowledge to 
the work of this panel. I believe I am well qualified, having worked on historic properties 
for over 30 years. My experience includes acting as Contractor, Consultant, Owner and 
Developer of historic properties. I am well versed in Local and National Historic 
Preservation law and policy. A copy of my Resume is attached. 
 
 Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Roger Farrell 
 
 
roger@buildmainstreet.net 
1739 Blue Ash Place 
Columbus, Ohio 43229 
614-332-7446 

mailto:roger@buildmainstreet.net

